Flag day is this Saturday, June 14. Lets proudly display the stars and stripes.

Articles for the July/August Newsletter are due next Sunday. Thank you. June Newsletters are available online at bethanyumcpalmyra.org and printed copies are found at the exits. Thank you.

Fathers Day is next Sunday. All men present will receive a gift in honor of our fathers. Our youth will usher and special music will be presented by Tricia and Roger Maurer. Pastor Lynch will preach on "Thanks, Dad" from Ephesians 6:15, which will be read by Ed Kaylor.

Would you like to sponsor altar flowers in memory or in honor of special people in your life? Available dates are June 15, 22 and July 6, 13.

Attendance last Sunday: 73 Offering Last Sunday: \$1,623.00 Attendance last year: 74 Offering Needed Weekly: \$1,500.00 Carpet Debt: \$2,371.45 Other Weekly Income: \$509.75

SERVING CHRIST AND OUR CONGREGATION

ORGANIST: Helen Lutz LAY LEADER: Steve Scipioni

ASST. ORGANIST: Audrey Scipioni SUNBEAM CHOIR: Bethany Oleyniczak
NURSERY CARE: Vicki Smith ADMIN. COUNCIL: Cindy Anspach
CHILDREN'S MINISTRY: Selma Patrick CHURCH SECRETARY: Karen Neidigh

TRUSTEE CHAIR: Don Brubaker CUSTODIAN: Beverly Bell DISTRICT SUPERINTENDANT: Gary Nicholson PASTOR: John Lynch



BETHANY UNITED METHODIST Twenty East Cherry Street

Palmyra, PA 17078 717-838-9041

10:00 AM		PENTECOST	June 8, 2014		
WELCOME			Pastor Lynch		
*PRAISE HY	MN	"Come, Thou Almighty King"	# 84		
*INVOCATION "Come Holy Spirit, we need you, come sweet Spirit, we pray. Come in your strength and your power. Come in your own gentle way. Amen."					
SACRAMEN	NT OF BAPTISM	M Kaylee Lynn Bloch			
MORNING 1	PRAYER		Pastor Lynch		
THE OFFER Presentati *The Doxo *Dedicatio	ion of God's Tith ology	ne e	Helen Lutz		
*PREPARAT	ION HYMN	"Spirit of the Living God"	Insert		
SCRIPTURE	3	John 16:5-15	Mary Carl		
MESSAGE		"Our Invisible Helper"	Pastor Lynch		
*COMMITM	ENT HYMN	"Have Thine Own Way, Lord"	# 186		
*BENEDICTION Romans 15:13 Unison "May the God of hope fill us with joy and peace so that we may abound in hope by the power of the Holy Spirit. Amen."					
*POSTLUDE	ı		Helen Lutz		

Good morning and welcome to Bethany where God's word is honored, taught and proclaimed. Our mission is to glorify God by making-maturing-mobilizing enthusiastic disciples for Jesus Christ. Please sign the blue attendance pad and pass it along.

We welcome family and friends of Kaylee Lynn Bloch as they join us in witnessing and celebrating her Christian baptism. Kaylee is the daughter of Angie and Nathan Bloch.

Infant care and a toddler class are held downstairs during worship and Sunday School.

Units for the hearing-impaired are available. Please speak with an usher for assistance.

The altar flowers are given to the glory of God and in loving memory of my husband Joe by Gloria Kettering.

Bethany Bible School is held each Summer Sunday morning from 9-11 downstairs. This year's theme is "Workshop of Wonders: Imagine and Build with God."

CD's of today's service are available for \$2.00. Please contact Karen in the church office.

Serving today: **Sound System**: Barry Smith, **Acolyte**: Michelle Patrick, **Ushers**: Barry Smith, Tom Gussler, David Finney, Dick Lasher, **Organist**: Helen Lutz.

Prayer request cards are in the pew rack. Please place them in the offering plate knowing that Pastor Lynch and the Bethany prayer chain will pray over your joys and concerns. If you would like to activate the Bethany prayer chain please call Vicki Smith at 838-5665.

Prayer joys/concerns: 1) Bible School students and leaders. 2) Our servicemen including Ben Derr, Mark Edmond, David Floyd, Michael Gesford, Jr., Jonathan Hartman, Keith Lanzer, Joe McChesney, Garrett Rhynalds, Chad Schell, Cody Smoot, Luke Scipioni. 3) Our needful neighbors who are blessed through the Palmyra Caring Cupboard. 4) Hopeful and healing mercies for those in recovery and receiving therapies. 5) Birthday blessings for Freida Schaeffer tomorrow. 6) Travel mercies to China for Steve Scipioni and to Texas for church secretary Karen Neidigh.

Our homebound person of the week is Eric Miller who celebrates his birthday this Wednesday. Please pray for Eric and sign the card in the rear of the sanctuary.

Thank you to all who helped to clean our church yesterday.

Our Administrative Council meets tomorrow evening from 6:30-7:30.